

Jo Ellen Reed

Oklahoma Conference
Candidate for National Director

jreed@sunnylaneumc.com (405)613-0786

A lifelong Methodist, Jo Ellen gave her life and heart to Christ in high school at Canyon Camp in Hinton, Oklahoma.

Born and raised in Pond Creek, a small town in northern Oklahoma, she settled in Oklahoma City after attending Oklahoma State University. She has been a member of Sunny Lane UMC in Del City, Oklahoma since 1972 and joined the staff in 2009. Jo Ellen is currently retired from the State of Oklahoma where she worked at Children's Memorial Hospital.

It has been her blessing to hold various leadership positions locally as well as at the District, Conference and Jurisdiction levels for United Women of Faith. She has also enjoyed serving as the Dean and Assistant Dean of Mission U for the Oklahoma Conference. Jo Ellen's background reflects her commitment to serving others and willingness to help with our UWFaith mission work as much as possible.

Jo Ellen loves time with her family and time on the beach. She has two sons Robert and Michael, and three grandchildren, Isabelle, Jace, and Tallie.